
 
 
 

 
January 8, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Councillor’s Report 
 
Went on a ride along with Bud Alcock.  Visited and had a quick tour of 
the Warming Centre, very nice facility.   Talked with Kim Gordon, 
Director.   Facility is not completely up to speed; however, with 
volunteer help, it is rapidly moving forward.  We are welcome anytime. 
It was interesting learning Bud’s responsibilities and his focus.   He has 
many challenges. 
 
The best in the New Year to all. 
 
Cathy Korolek 
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